
Year 5 
  

The Year 5 children have had an exciting week. Along with their 
normal lessons, children have had special lessons dedicated to Anti-
Bullying. It was so amazing to see so many children support Anti 
Bullying week by dressing up as Superheroes. Next week Year 5 are 
heading to the Science Museum. Please remember to give your child 
a pack lunch unless you have requested one from school. Children 
will need to wear full school uniform. Children will be returning back 
to school before home time. Dates are below: 
  
5Hornbeam on Monday 24th November  
5Baobab on Wednesday 26th November  
5Sycamore on Friday 28th November  
  
Lastly, a quick reminder about homework. Children should have been 
given their homework projects. They are due back in the last week of 
term. Please support your child with their homework and sign their 
reading log every night. Thank you for your support. Have a great 
weekend. The Year 5 team. 
 


